
VP  Report   March 2013
Sam McCartney

--Attended Local chapter and Outreach meetings throughout January and February 
with the Nittany Valley Longbeards.
Helped with the NVL banquet on Feb. 16th.
Responded to a letter of concern regarding the seed subsidy program.

Conservation Seed Report:
Ordered 450 bags of RR corn seed.  Have not heard if we are getting seed for sure 
as of 3/1.

Habitat Committee Report:
Attended the Feb. 10th habitat meeting and reviewed 83 submitted habitat projects. 
We finished with funding to some level for 76 projects using $130,208.82 from the 
super fund. Mary Jo sent a full report out.


